From: Pauline Pitt

To: David Rivera
Subject: 515 North County Road
Date: Wednesday, June 08, 2022 7:27:15 PM
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I write this email in objection to adding a second floor to this house .

It is a charming house on a small, narrow parcel of land . It also sits on a busy and dangerous corner of Tangier
Avenue and North Lake Way . The new owners are wishing to do significant changes to the house in adding a
second floor and adding a guest house with two floors where the garage drive up ramp is presently.

I know the neighbors are not happy with this from what I hear , and our worse fear is that this becomes a danger to
vehicles driving on this tight corner of North Lake Way and Tangier Avenue . These big additions to a small house
will make it even harder to come to a stop and see left and right because the sight vision will be impaired . The
owners are also asking for a variance to build a pool on west side of house where exsisting driveway now is located .
Please do not not allow .

I am a near bye neighbor who lives on Tangier Avenue and am familiar with the dangers of this corner.

Most respectfully , Pauline Pitt

Xo PP
561-758-9820
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